Kindergarten Orientation

Kindergarten parents are invited to attend an orientation meeting on
Tuesday, August 6th, from 10:00am - [l00am or 5:30pm-6:30pm in the
Multi-Purpose room. This orientation is designed for Kindergarten
parents to learn more about our school, routines and expectations. This
Is not a time to meet your child’s teacher but to help ease some fears
and answer common duestions of parents sending a child o school. If
you are unable to attend, here are some bullet points of what we will be
covering.

+ Starting the second day of school, parents will not be allowed beyond
the Kindergarten gates.

Your child may cry, scream, beg for you to stay the first day, week, or
even month of kindergarten. As hard as it is, please tell them you love
them and you will be back and WALK AWAY. It is much easier for stu-
dents to acclimate if you are confident and don't show them your
fears. We promise they will calm down and be okay!

There are no naps and no snhacks in Kindergarten. Please don't send
snhacks with your child. Only full lunches in lunch boxes.

Bus and Safekey students are walked by a licensed teacher everyday!
We will discuss curriculum expectations and where students should be
by the end of the year. '

+ We look forward to meeting you and your child at
Meet and Greet Friday, August 9thl

- Kinder Teachers




